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SUBJECT: PARTICIPATION IN THE 29TH PAPSAS NATIONAL
CONFERENCE AND TRAINING WORKSHOP

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

The Philippine Association of Practitioners of Student Affairs and Services (PAPSAS),
Inc. invites all student affairs and services practitioners and student organization advisers
to participate in the 29th PAPSAS National Conference and Training Workshop,
themed "Weaving an Integrated SAS Approach toward a Healthy Learning Environment."
The event is scheduled for April 10-12, 2025, at Costa Palawan Resort, F. Ponce de
Leon Rd, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.

As a CHED-recognized professional organization, PAPSAS, Inc. continues to provide
relevant programs and services that address student issues and support the development
of student affairs. This national conference aims to equip participants with competencies
to foster student wellness, holistic well-being, and a healthy learning environment.

In this regard, you are hereby directed to attend the said event on behalf of North Eastern
Mindanao State University (NEMSU). Kindly proceed with the necessary registration at
https://bit.ly/29thPAPSASNatCon and ensure compliance with the event requirements.
The registration fee of PHP 9,500.00 covers conference participation, hotel
accommodation, and meals.

Please coordinate with the Finance Office regarding the processing of fees and with the
Administrative Office for the necessary travel arrangements. Further, kindly submit a post-
activity report upon your return for documentation and institutional reference.

If you require further assistance, please get in touch with the PAPSAS Secretariat at
papsasinc.national@gmail.com or visit their official Facebook Page at
https://www.facebook.com/papsasinc.

Your participation in this event is highly encouraged, as it will contribute significantly to
the ongoing improvement of student affairs and services within our institution.

Transportation and travel expenses shall be charged to available local funds, subject to
the existing government accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Thank you. Padayon sa pag-ALPAS NEMSU!
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